
 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

EOI FOR PROVIDING AUTOMATED BORDER CONTROL  
E-GATE SYSTEMS AT MAJOR AIRPORTS OF PAKISTAN 

 

 

This refers to the request for Expression of Interest (EOI) published in leading newspapers as 
well as on PPRA & CAA websites and pre EOI submission meeting held on 6th August 2024 
regarding above stated project.  
 
It is hereby informed that the EOI is required to be submitted by already published deadline i.e.  
at or before 3pm (PST) Tuesday, 13th August, 2024 in accordance with the already laid down 
criteria spelled out in the EOI documents and corrigendum-1 available on CAA & PPRA websites. 
Moreover, submission of the EOI through EPADS is not required at this stage. All other terms & 
conditions of the EOI documents remain the same. 
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